
 

HARYANA SHEHRI VIKAS PRADHIKRAN 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

It is brought to the notice of all the HSVP allottees 

that the biometric attendances for transfer permissions are not 

being captured since 21.02.2023 due to some technical 

reasons. So it is requested to contact the concerned Estate 

Offices or IT Cell HSVP before proceeding for the biometric 

attendances. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dated 22.02.2023 Chief IT Officer, 
HSVP, Panchkula. 


